
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 21 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 25 August 
2022 

   

Question  Further to his supplementary answer to my question at full 

council of 30 June 2022, I am aware that the decision to 

appoint members of the Licensing Board was made on 26 

May 2022, since I was present at that meeting. My question 

did not ask what date the decision was made - my question 

asked what were the reasons behind the decision to reduce 

the size of the board while also creating a new position of 

vice-convener. He will be aware that the amendment making 

these changes was in his name. 

So can I offer the council leader a third opportunity to 

answer the question: what were the reasons behind his 

changes to the Licensing Board? 

Answer   

   

   

 
 


